Jimmy Neese President 675-4508

OLD SOUTH ANTIQUE AUTO CLUB

Barbara Pulliam News Editor 457-2339

MOBILE, ALABAMA

"OVER THE STEERING WHEEL"

SEPT. 6, 1983

AUGUST 14th - We had our outing and meeting all together on the Coffeeville Run. It was a nice day but very hot and we met in Creola at 10:00 and drove up Highway 43 to Jackson and then over to Coffeeville. We got to the Lock and Dam at 12:00, just in time to see a tug and 2 barges go through. It was very interesting to see how they do this and it was the first time for some of the members. We left there and then went to Bladon Springs for our picnic. The mineral water there tastes terrible and smells bad too but they say it is good for your health. George filled up three jugs full and brought home. We had a short meeting while there and Jimmy says the Show is coming just fine and the trophies should be in any day now. We bought them from the trophy shop here in town and saved some money on them. Everyone urged to go to the Jarvis wedding and help Junie. The display at Springdale was discussed and also the watermelon cutting at Emmetts house. We then started home and we came back through Silas and Chatom to Highway 45 and back home. We couldn't find a place open to stop and have coffee so some came home with us and I made coffee for everybody.

Those going were Helen & Emmett, Ruby & George, Rubye & Willies, Barbara & Jerry with Butch and also Jerry's brother and sister-in-law, Jimmy, Julie, & Jamie, Hazel, Bill, & Jarrett.

AUGUST 21st - We had our watermelon run at Helen & Emmetts house and it was really nice. Everyone had a nice time and plenty of watermelon and birthday cake as we celebrated Emmetts birthday also. We had a short meeting to discuss our car show and also Springdale Display. We decided to have a hospitality booth at the car show and all ladies are to bake a batch of cookies and a jug of tea, cool-aid, or lemonade so we can have available for all participants in the show. Jeanette Lowe, Lorraine Hinton, Jean Waites, and Jewel Bell will work this booth. Lloyd also reminded each member that they are responsible for one door prize. Those attending were:-

Jesse Andrews
Jewel & Winston Bell
Helen & Emmett Blumgren
Reba & Herb Counselman
Lloyd Crowdus
Frances & Don Dillehay
Ruby & George Dreading
Rubye & Willies Dreading
Ray Harper
Lorraine & Truman Hinton
Jeanette & H.D. Lowe

Jimmy, Jamie, Julie, & Mrs. Neese
Barbara & Jerry Pulliam
Othello & Lester Pulliam
Butch & Daphne Pulliam
Monnette & Curtis Griffin & daughter
& son-in-law
Gary Polk
Sarah, Bob & Kenny Smith
Jean, Frank, Tabitha, Lynn, Kenneth
Waites
Bill, Hazel, & Jarrett Watkins

I hope I didn't leave anyone off, but we had so many until I'm not sure if I got them all or not.

AUGUST 27th - PENSACOLA SHOW

Those attending the Pensacola Show from our Club were:-

Art Griffin - Flea Market
Dave Hepler - 29 Ford Pickup & Motor Scooter
Bill Watkins - 27 Chev.
Jimmy Neese - 29 Whippet
Deward Kyser - 1930 Buick
Gary Polk - 1931 Cadillac
Frank Waites - 1947 Ford
Gavin Edwards - 1956 Chev.
Paul Bell - ? Rolls Royce
Winston Bell - 1919 "T" Model

I do not know who won trophies so I can not list that part but hope I have not left anyone out, but this is what was reported to me.

AUGUST 27th - JARVIS WEDDING

Dixie had a beautiful wedding and a wonderful reception and I'm sure everyone who attended really enjoyed it. Thanks to all of you who came out and helped with your old cars. I hope I have not left anyone out who attended.

John Griffin - 1926 Buick (Doris') Jeff Griffin - 1929 Hupmobile Ray Harper - 1929 A Model Dave Hepler - 1929 A Model Pickup Leon Hunt - 1030 A Model Junie Jarvis - 1929 Chev. Emmett & Helen Blumgren - 1925 Dodge Bros. Ick Crane - 1932 Rockne Lloyd Crowdus - 1931 A Model Keith Jarvis 1928 A Model H.D. Lowe - 1925 "T" Jimmy Neese - 1929 Whippet Jerry Pulliam - 1933 LaSalle Butch Pulliam - 1931 Pontiac Gary Polk - 1931 Cadillac Bill Watkins - 1927 Chev.

Our President has moved so here is his new address and telephone number. Rt. 9 Box 72B, Eight Mile, AL 36613 - 675-4508.....Donna & Keith Jarvis have a little son now and his name is Adam Keith. Congratulations to ya'll and we can't wait to see the baby.....Glen Jordon has been in the hospital and we sure hope he's doing better now.....Also Dorothy Watkins has been back in the hospital but is doing just fine now and we are so glad.....Katherine Harper lost her father and we sure were sorry to hear about this.....Happy birthday to Curtis Griffin (10th) Andy Edmonds (13), Willies Dreading (19th) and Bill Hale & Deward Kyser both have the same birthday Sept. 25th.

AUGUST 30 - SEPT. 6th - SPRINGDALE PLAZA DISPLAY

We really had a nice display this year and got a lot of compliments from everyone who went out and saw the cars. The Club thanks everyone of you who helped in this project. This money will pay for the trophies for the Car Show. I think we all had a nice time sitting around and talking with each other every night, I know that we did. Members having cars on display were:-

Emmett Blumgren - 1925 Dodge Bros. Helen Blumgren - 1955 DeSoto Herb Counselman - 1956 Ford Lloyd Crowdus - 1931 A Model Lycle Crowdus - 1958 Metropolitian Don Dillehay - 1929 Ford Sedan Willies Dreading - 1938 Buick George Dreading - 1953 Cadillac Andy Edmond - 1947 Chrysler Gavin Edwards - 1956 Chev. Gavin Edwards - 1953 Chev. Art Griffin - 1926 Buick (Doris') Jeff Griffin - 1929 Hupmobile Bill Hale - 1963 S&S Cadillac Hearse Ray Harper - 1929 A Model Leon Hunt - 1930 A Model James Hyde - 1957 VM Sedan Junie Jarvis - 1931 Chev. Junie Jarvis - 1929 Chev.

H.D. Lowe - 1925 "T" Model
Jimmy Neese - 1929 Whippet
Jimmy Neese - 1933 Dodge Truck
Jerry Pulliam - 1923 "T" Model
Jerry Pulliam - 1923 Buick Touring
Jerry Pulliam - 1931 Pontiac
Barbara Pulliam - 1933 LaSalle
Barbara Pulliam - 1965 Mustang
Geary Polk - 1931 Cadillac
David Pierce - 1955 Chev.
Bob Smith - 1954 Chev.
Frank Waites - 1947 Ford Sedan
Bill Watkins - 1927 Chev.
Bill Watkins - 1931 A Model
Doyle Watkins - 1938 Chev.
Doyle Watkins - 1931 A Model
Ed Young - 1952 MG Replica

Well our Car Show is finally here. We will look for all of you early Saturday morning (by 8:00). Lets all hope for nice weather and smooth sailing. We think we have everything together but you just never know. Please all ladies of the Club bake a batch of cookies and make a jug of something to drink and bring or send it to us for the hospitality booth. Also each member please bring a door prize so we will have plenty of prizes for everyone. Also turn your tickets in for the drawing to any of the officers of the Club or to Rubye. We will sale tickets on the day of the Show (that is if we have any left). Remember the banquet is at 7:30 at Russos, everyone to order from the menu. See you all Saturday!

THERE WILL BE NO MEETING SUNDAY AS SCHEDULED SINCE WE ARE HAVING THE SHOW & BANQUET SATURDAY.

The month of October will be Bob & Sarah Smiths and November will be H.D. & Jeanette Lowe and December will be our Christmas banquet.

Jesse Hepler 1513 Carlisle Dr. E. Mobile, AL 36618



